
Montgomery Township 
Park and Recreation Board 

Meeting Minutes March 14th, 2018 
 

 
 
The March 2018 monthly meeting of the Montgomery Township Park and Recreation Board was held 
on Wednesday, March 14th, 2018 in the Montgomery Township Community and Recreation Center.  
The members of the Park and Recreation Board in attendance included: Mary Beth Meehan, Linda 
Brooks, Angelo Grasso, Tony Ruggieri, Al Quasti and Kim Greene.  Also in attendance were Mike Fox, 
Board Liaison, Greg Reiff Public Works Foreman, Stacy Crandell Assistant to the Township Manager 
and Floyd S. Shaffer Community and Recreation Center Director. 
 
 

February 2018 Regular Monthly Meeting 
 
CALL TO ORDER 
Chairperson Brooks called the February meeting to order at 7:32pm 
 

 
APPROVAL OF MINUTES 
Mr. Ruggieri made a motion to approve the February 21, 2018 minutes and Mr. Grasso seconded the 
motion.  The approval was unanimous. 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT 
 
There was no public comment 
 
 
PARK ACTIVITY UPDATE 
 
Due to the poor weather conditions over the last month, there was no Park Activity report from the 
Committee members. 
 
Public Works Update 
Mr. Reiff discussed the bid award for the Tennis Courts at the Rose Twig courts. 
 
Mr. Reiff stated that Ash Tree removal will begin again once the weather has improved to allow 
equipment to safely enter areas scheduled for removal.    
 
Mr. Reiff briefly discussed the various other park projects and activities his staff has worked on 
during the last month.  Specific details were provided in his March 2018 monthly report. 
 



RECREATION UPDATE 
Community and Recreation Center Director, Floyd Shaffer discussed the March 2018 activity at the 
CRC.  Details were provided in the Recreation monthly report.  
 
 
NEW BUSINESS / OLD BUSINESS 
 
The Disc golf proposal initiated by Township resident, Mr. Chuck Vesay, during previous meeting was 
discussed.   Mr. Vesay was unable to attend tonight’s meeting.  Discussion was tabled until next month. 
 
 
 
Baseball/Softball Shed at Whistlestop Park Mr. Reiff indicated that a decision as to where the shed 
would be located is still in question.  He is waiting for MTBSA to get back to him about the final location 
in the Park.  
 
Batting Cage Update - Location of the new batting cages are being finalized between baseball and the 
Parks Department. 
    
 
ADJOURNMENT 
 

There being no further business, on a motion by Ms. Meehan and second by Mr. Grasso, the meeting was 

adjourned at 8:04pm.   

 

 

The next meeting of Parks and Recreation Board will take place on Wednesday April 11th, 2018 at 

7:30PM.   
 

 

Submitted by: Floyd S. Shaffer,  

Community & Recreation Center Director 

 


